
 
 

 
 

 

 

12th March 2025 

 

 

Years 8 & 9 Parent Consultation Day – Tuesday 25th March 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding the Year 8 and 9 parent consultation day on Tuesday 25th March.  The event will 
run from 8:30am until 7:00pm.  You will be able to book 10-minute appointments with your child’s 
teachers throughout the day.  This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s current progress in school 
as well as the next steps in their learning. 

You will be able to book appointments online through the Arbor Parent Portal.  The portal will open 
on Monday 17th March at 17:00 and close on Sunday 23rd  March at 21:00.  Students will be 
expected to attend meetings with you and must wear full school uniform. Students will also have 
work set for them on their Google Classroom to complete at home by their class teachers. 

 If you have any questions please contact skennedy@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. S. Kennedy 
Assistant Principal 

skennedy@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 
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